
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 

positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 

students. Next year our rent increased for each of my roommates by about $500 one of my roommates 

couldn’t afford this and there’s no longer able to live with us now the rent is too high for the rest of me 

and my roommates the three ordinance rule has ruined our senior year because the 4 of us cannot live 

together. 
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